
Date: 11/22/23

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office

Re: New Award for Professional Development Consultation and Training Services

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” forty-two (42) contacts for Professional Development Consultation

and Training Services. The Initial Contract Period is January 1, 2024 to December 31, 2024 with suppliers starting

to provide services as of January 1, 2024.

New Contract:

Contract Number Supplier

CTR068693 AGTS

CTR068697 Ashlock Consulting Inc

CTR068698 BetterUp

CTR068699 Bilingual Mediation Center

CTR068700 Blanchard Training and Development Inc

CTR068701 Community Alliance Consulting LLC

CTR068702 Created2Catapult

CTR068704 Dayo INC

CTR068705 Dr Maria Church International LLC

CTR068706 Educate 360 LLC

CTR068707 Emily Michelle Morash

CTR068708 Exitercertified

CTR068709 Ferguson Learning Company

CTR068710 Franklin Covey Client Sales Inc

CTR068711 Gainshare Inc

CTR068712 Highscope Educational Research Foundation

CTR068713 HYA Corporation

CTR068714 Institute for Multi-Sensory Education, LLC

CTR068715 Ivy Planning Group

CTR068716 John E Reid and Associates INC

CTR068717 John M Bernard LLC

CTR068718 Kellie Tinnin Consulting LLC

CTR068719 Knowledge Capital Alliance Inc

CTR068720 Law Office of Lorie A Gerkey PLLC

CTR068721 Lecroy & Milligan Associates Inc

CTR068722 Lenartz Consulting LLC



CTR068723 Lilas Kidz LLC

CTR068724 Matrix Animation

CTR068725 Mentorsource Training Corp

CTR068726 National Curriculum

CTR068727 New Horizons Computer Learning Centers Inc

CTR068728 Nextec Incorporation

CTR068729 Omnean LLC

CTR068730 Pinnacle Prevention

CTR068731 Public Knowledge

CTR068732 Renee Ronika Bhatti-Klug

CTR068733 The Flippen Group

CTR068734 Touch Seeds

CTR068735 Tracorp Inc

CTR068736 TTY Productivity Services LLC

CTR068737 United Training Commercial LLC

CTR068738 Wellington Consulting Group LTD

This contract set will replace the current Professional Development and Training contracts that expire 12/31/23.

If there are any questions, Please contact Curtis Rohlfs at Curtis.Rohlfs@azdoa.gov


